
Weekly Update December 4-8, 2023  

Lost and Found  

Our Lost and Found will be set out during the week for all classes to view.  Our next 

donation day will be Friday, December 22. 

Indoor Shoes  

Please make sure that your child has dry shoes to wear in school.  We want to ensure 

that the floors stay safe and dry. 

Wesley’s Holiday Season Store    

From Monday, November 27th until Friday, December 15th, we will be collecting 

donations of new, unwrapped toys and gifts for people of all ages as well as knitted 

articles such as hats, gloves, socks, slippers and blankets.  These items will be donated to 

Wesley’s Holiday Season Store, which provides participants with the opportunity to 

select items in a store-like setting.  This programme serves many individuals and 

families each year.  Students are asked to take their donations to their classroom.  Thank 

you very much!! 

Outgoing Calls  

We have noticed that some families have blocked the phone number (905) 528-0223 for 

our automated attendance calls that go out.  This number is actually the school number, 

so it will block all calls coming from the school.  Please unblock this number.  If there is 

an emergency, and we need to reach you, we will be unable to do so.  Your child’s safety 

is the first priority.  Should your child be absent, simply follow the prompts on the 

automated call, or call the school directly so that attendance can be updated. 

Winter Weather  

As the cold weather is arriving quickly, please ensure that your child comes to school 

dressed appropriately.  If they do not want to wear warmer clothes, please make sure 

they are packed in their back pack in case they are needed.  We want all students to be 

able to enjoy their time outside each day.  Along with this, please LABEL ALL ITEMS 
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WITH FIRST AND LAST NAME so that we can return any lost items to the proper 

owner.  

 

Absences 

If you have marked your child as coming in late, and decide to keep them home, please 

ensure that you call the school so that their attendance can be updated.  We do need to 

account for all students every day 

 

Playground Supervision Hours 

Playground supervision begins at 8:35am.  Students are not to be on the playground 

prior to that time.  Playground supervision ends at 3:25pm. 


